
 

 

BRITISH VALUES DAY 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We will be holding our annual British Values Day which will take place on Wednesday 16th June 2021.  
 

Oswald Road Primary School embrace and uphold all our British Values and will be talking to the children about 

the 4 main areas: 
 

1. Democracy 
2. The rule of law 

3. Individual liberty 
4. Mutual respect and tolerance for those with different faiths and beliefs and for those without faith 

 

As a school, we actively promote these British Values every day and each year we dedicate a really fun and 
enjoyable day where we can celebrate these values as a school, living together in unity and peace. 

 
The children will take part in different activities based around British Values throughout the day and we are giving 

children the choice to wear their own cultural clothing or something white, red or blue. 

 
This will be a really good opportunity for the children to increase their knowledge of the 4 British Values and how 

they are being implemented across the school and our country. 
 

Many thanks, 

 
Khadijah Iqbal 

Reception Teacher 

 


